
MORE NEWS & SAVE THE 
DATE 

ALERT: #249 DATE: July 15, 2011 TO: Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property 
Owners FROM: Village League Tax Revolt Committee 

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers, 

 

More News Both the Bonanza and the Reno newspapers have written excellent 
articles about our Nevada Supreme Court victory last week. Please click the News 
Articles Archive on our website to read. 



www.nevadapropertytaxrevolt.org/pages/NewsArticles.html 

Save the Date The Washoe County Commission will be discussing the subject 
of refunding Incline Village and Crystal Bay’s illegally and unconstitutional property 
tax payments that were collected by the County at their July 26 meeting in Reno, 
You may want to attend this hearing to see firsthand how they propose to refund 
these over payments plus interest. We will send an Alert with more detail – time, 
place etc. by the end of next week 

Sincerely, 

Maryanne Ingemanson 

Maryanne Ingemanson, President Village League to Save Incline Assets, 
Inc. www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org 
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